New Globe Logistik LLP.

Thought of the Month January 2014

Learn from yesterday, live for today, hope for tomorrow. - Albert Einstein ;
New Globe

Dear Valued Partners
: “SIMPLIFYING LOGISTICS”

It always is a pleasure to share some of our latest news with you.

We are grateful for your support in 2013, and we are look forward to working
together in the New Year 2014. Happy new year to All.

Mr. Pramod Dhamdhere
General Manager

NEW GLOBE GETS AGENTS APPRECIATION e

From: Krzysztof Puchta [mailto:k.puchta@ftlogistics

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 8:22 PM

To: 'Pramod Dhamdhere'

Subject: cooperation between F&T Logistics POland and New Globe Group India

Dear Pramod

Thank you so much for your call.
As I told, it is a pleasure to us to cooperate with New Globe.

I can say, that your company is one of the best I know. I had a shipments from India
handled by many companies, but your is the best one.

I would say THANK YOU to all New Globe team members and hope that our cooperation
will increase in nearly future.

Have a nice day

Pozdrawiam / Best regards

Krzysztof Puchta
Ocean Freight Manager

F&T Logistics Sp. z o.0.
ul. Golebia 3, 81-185 Gdynia, Poland
Tel: + 48 58 625 71 57

Mob.: + 48 785 851 270
Mail: k.puchta@ftlogistics.pl
www.ftlogistics.pl
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